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Dear

This is to notify you that you currently remain eligible for Medicaid. You were notified by the
Social Security Administration (SSA) that your Supplemental Security Income (SSI) has ended because
of eligibility for, or an increase in Title II Social Security benefits. This will not affect your eligibility
for Medicaid right now. However, your County Assistance Office (CAO) needs to review your case.
You may continue to remain eligible for Medicaid benefits due to your Social Security status as a
Disabled Adult Child (DAC).

Other factors may affect your eligibility for Medicaid. Therefore, your caseworker will need to
review your Medicaid case. Because of your DAC status, your Medicaid will continue until
During this time, your caseworker will review your Medicaid case to determine whether you are
eligible for continued Medicaid benefits. Your caseworker may need to contact you and request
information about your circumstances in order to determine eligibility for Medicaid. Your caseworker
needs to know about other factors, including, medical insurance, income and resources.

Please remember to contact your CAO if;

* You need an ACCESS card.

* You have questions about your Medicaid eligibility.

* You have a change in income other than your Social Security (such as employment or pension.)

* You have a change in resources such as bank accounts.

* You move. Your caseworker needs your new address.

Remember: Always mention that you receive Social Security Disabled Adult Child benefits when
you contact the CAO. This helps your caseworker determine Medicaid eligibility.

Sincerely,

County Assistance Olffice Signature

Date

Telephone Number

PA 1783 07/04





